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Please let us know as soon as possible if you will have an accessibility or  
accommodation need at a Halton Region hosted event or meeting.

1151 Bronte Road, Oakville, Ontario  L6M 3L1 
Dial 311 or 905-825-6000 • Toll Free 1-866-442-5866 • TTY 905-827-9833 • www.halton.ca

Notice of Pesticide Use

The Halton Region Health Department monitors standing water and catch basins in 
urban areas on public lands in The City of Burlington, The Town of Halton Hills, The 
Town of Milton, and the Town of Oakville for mosquito larvae. When mosquito larvae 
are found, the Health Department uses larvicide to control mosquito larvae in order 
to reduce the incidence of West Nile virus in Halton. Larvicide will be applied by a 
licensed applicator contracted by the Region. 

Larviciding in standing Water
Larviciding of standing water may occur anytime from May 16 to October 31, 2012 
once monitoring indicates that mosquito larvae are present. The Halton Region 
Health Department will apply larvicide to standing water sites under the direction 
of the Medical Officer of Health, Dr. Bob Nosal. The biological larvicide VectoBac 
200G (PCP# 18158, granular) or VectoBac 1200L (PCP# 21062, liquid) will be placed 
in affected standing water on public lands in urban areas in The City of Burlington, 
The Town of Halton Hills, The Town of Milton, and the Town of Oakville. Signs will be 
posted at each location indicating when the larvicide is applied.

Larviciding in catch Basins
Larviciding of catch basins may begin anytime from June 1 to October 31, 2012 once 
monitoring indicates that mosquito larvae are present. The Halton Region Health 
Department will apply larvicide to catch basins under the direction of the Medical 
Officer of Health, Dr. Bob Nosal. The larvicide Altosid Pellets (PCP# 21809, pellet) or 
Altosid XR Briquets (PCP# 27694, ingot) will be placed into catch basins in urban 
areas on public lands in The City of Burlington, The Town of Halton Hills, The Town of 
Milton, and the Town of Oakville.

For the locations and dates of treatment please visit our website at  
www.halton.ca/wnv. For more information about West Nile virus,  
please dial 311.

By Julie Conroy

H a v e  y o u  p i c k e d 
up your latest copy of 
Hillsview? It is avail-
able at the Acton Public 
Library, and of course 
the  Sen io r s  Cen t re . 
There is lots of inter-
esting things to do and 
places to go listed in 
this quarter’s copy.

O u r  m o v i e  o f  t h e 
month is  Iron Lady , 
Meryl  S t reep  a t  her 
f inest .  Show t ime is 
Tuesday, May 15 at 1 
p.m. I think this will be 

a very popular movie.
Tickets are available 

for the next social din-
ner on Tuesday, May 15. 
It is always fun. This 
month it has an Italian 
theme, with lasagna, 
caesar salad, a surprise 
desert, and an excellent 
crooner, Martin Chan to 
entertain us.

Members who joined 
the Centre in the past 
six months will receive 
an  inv i ta t ion  in  the 
mail inviting them to 
our New Members Tea, 
on May 29 at 2 p.m. 

This is their chance to 
find out what the Sen-
iors Centre has to offer 
them, and they will get 
the chance to meet the 
Seniors Centre’s 2012 
Board members. 

On Saturday, May 12 
starting at 11 a.m., we 
will  hold our annual 
Spring Bazaar. If you 
have baking you would 
like to donate please 
bring it to the Centre 
before 10 a.m. Books, 
games, crafts, plants or 
items for Country Store 
can be brought to the 

Centre the week before 
the Bazaar. There will 
be lots of delicious bak-
ing and sweet treats for 
you to purchase ready 
for Mothers Day, which 
is the next day.

A bus full of excit-
ed seniors took off for 
Stage West on Wednes-
day morning to enjoy 
the buffet lunch and see 
Men in Black. 

On May 22,  Vicky 
from the Acton Library 
will be here again for 
Coffee, Books and Con-
versation. The books 
featured will be about 
Crafts and Hobbies this 
time. If you are inter-
ested please add your 
name to the list at the 
front desk.

If you sign up for the 
Mohawk trip on June 18 
to enjoy the races and 
buffet dinner, please 
pay as  soon as  pos-
sible as I have to send 
a cheque to confirm the 
booking. The money 
for Forever Plaid at the 
Rose Theatre in Bramp-
ton, needs to be in by 
mid June. 

A t  B id  Euchre  on 
Thursday  a f t e rnoon 
Elma Braida had two 

METALSCAPE
Mother’s Day Open House

featuring Metal Garden Art

Sat. May 12th & Sun. May13th

 10am - 4pm

13016 5th Line 
(South of Hwy 7 between Acton & Georgetown)

519-853-9743

m o o n e r s ,  a n d  B e r -
nie MacMillan, Ruth 
Burke, and Frances Ho-
genbirk each had one. 
It was nice to see new 
faces.

Did  you  know we 
have a lovely scrabble 
board that has hardly 
been used? If you would 
like to play scrabble, it 
will be out on Thurs-
day’s. All we need are 
the players.

Wendy tells me the 
Centre is hoping to run 
computer courses over 
the summer. Everything 
from beginners to more 
advanced. The old list 
is out of date. If you 
are interested please 
le t  e i ther  Wendy or 
Michelle know.

Lore t ta  Ivanyshyn 
was very happy to hear 
she had won $75.50 at 
this week’s 50/50 draw. 


